EIMWOOD EXPESS November 13th, 2020



Upcoming Important Dates

November 16- Virtual Parent Meeting: Hybrid Plan for students with special needs. @ 6:00 PM.

Wednesday, November 18th-Board of Education Regular Meeting @EPHS 7:00 PM also available to livestream.

November 20th- Early Release Day-School Day will end at 1:00 PM

November 24th- End of Trimester One

November 25, 26, 27- No School-Thanksgiving Holiday

From the Principal's Desk...

Parents,

We continue to enjoy going into our classrooms' Meets to see the tremendous amount of progress our students are making. Although remote learning can be stressful at times, we would like to thank our teachers, parents and students for their continued effort.

If you child will not be able to participate in remote learning due to illness, doctor appointments, etc. please contact our school attendance clerk, Mrs. Guillen, to report your child's absence. While we appreciate when you also let our teachers know, it is important to contact the office so the absence can be excused in our computer system. You can also call the attendance line and leave a message. The number is 708-452-3558. All calls must be received by 9 AM. Thank You!

If your child is having difficulties participating for any reason, please reach out to your child's teacher or one of us for support.

Also, as a reminder this upcoming Friday, November 20th is an early release day. Students will be done with their learning at 1:00 PM. Teachers will be unavailable after 1:00 PM, as we will be in a school-wide meeting. If your child needs support from the teacher, please be sure to reach out prior to 1:00 PM.

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to either of us. We are always here to assist you and your families.

-Mr. Lerner & Mrs. Hagins

Golden Apple Award

Would you like to nominate a teacher for the 2020 Golden Apple Award? Last year, Elmwood School had 2 nominees! Who will join our 2019 nominees, Mr. Bolin and Mrs. Campbell as Golden Apple nominees? Currently, nominations are being accepted for teachers who work with students in PK-3rd Grade. Click here to nominate!



Check out our Virtual Backpack!

Need to report bullying or harassment? Visit

EPCUSD401.org, or click here to fill out the form.

Happy Thanksgiving From Elmwood School

We would like to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving! While your celebrations may look different than in years past, we hope you have a relaxing and restful holiday with your loved ones.

We are so thankful for all of our staff, students and Elmwood Families! If you are in need of assistance this holiday season, please reach out to us.

Happy Thanksgiving Panthers!



Click here for more information on curbside pick-up for lunches!

Click here for more information on purchasing spirit wear!



Follow us on Twitter oew401_panthers

